From: Pres@MendoCC.org [mailto:Pres@MendoCC.org]
Sent: Saturday, July 09, 2016 10:12 AM

To: Jones, Marie; Perkins, Scott

Cc: Charters Tom; Castle Danielle; Biaggi Michaela
Subject: Fwd: ABP Conceptual Alternatives

Hi Marie & Scott,

Nice work with WRA on the City of Trails Feasibility Study. I’ll finish reading it this weekend;
for some reason the link isn’t downloading on my home computer.

At the request of Mendocino Coast Cyclists, way back in April, Alpine Bike Parks (ABP)
produced a Schematic of a potential Bike Park in the City limits (uploaded to our DropBox).

The concept for this Schematic is a temporary bike park installation that may or may not be
converted to permanent. ABP utilizes built infrastructure in their bike parks, which can be
placed permanently or temporarily. We would be proposing a temporary installation, if
permanent is an overwhelming concept.

I’ve been meaning to present this Schematic to you guys so that it could be considered within the
Trails Feasibility Study, but have been too busy to do so.

Since the Trails FS is being reviewed on Monday at CCouncil, I’d like to present this at that
time. 1 will keep my FS Commentary to 3mins, as per standard, but would really like to use a
projector so that all can see. Can you guys have this on the City’s computer for projecting, after
your FS presentation, so that I may share with the Council and audience during my comments?

Thanks for considering it!
Amy
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